Village Of Woodsburgh

JACOB HARMAN, DEPUTY MAYOR CARL CAYNE, TRUSTEE BARRY PLATNICK, TRUSTEE ALAN HIRMES, TRUSTEE



MICHELLE BLANDINO, VILLAGE CLERK BRIAN S. STOLAR, VILLAGE ATTORNEY WILLIAM DOUGHERTY, BUILDING INSPECTOR DAVID PERL, TREASURER

30 PIERMONT AVENUE • HEWLETT, NEW YORK 11557 TELEPHONE (516) 295-1400 • FACSIMILE (516) 295-1406

LEE A. ISRAEL, MAYOR

December 9, 2019

Dear Neighbors:

I am pleased to advise that the next meeting of the Board of Trustees will be held at 8:00 p.m. on Monday, Dec 16, 2019 at Village Hall. We will have our usual monthly reports; address any pending or new village business at hand and as always, be available to discuss any other matters of concern.

Additionally there will be a public hearing regarding the adoption of the Woodsburgh Vision Plan. This comprehensive plan has been in the works for quite some time and is now available for review on the village website www.woodsburghny.com. It includes the studies and analysis performed by our consulting engineering/planning firm Nelson, Pope & Voorhis, LLC, as well as your input from both the survey and prior meetings. We believe that this vision plan addresses the goals and objectives of the Village, including recommendations consistent with attaining those objectives as well as its evaluation and assessment of the impact of development within the Village. At your convenience, please give it a read as much time and effort has been put into the creation of this plan.

On behalf of the Board, I would like to wish everyone a very happy and healthy holiday season and thank you for your support and involvement in the Village of Woodsburgh.

I Hope to see everyone at the next meeting and remain with best regards.

Very truly yours,

Lee A. Israel May